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Dear Independent Planning Commission,
I am writing to register my complete objection to further bad development in Narrawallee.
The recent destruction and wholesale clearing of Tall Coastal Forest in Leo Drive - Narrawallee; Illett
 St,Garside Rd, Matron Porter Drive -Mollymook and Dolphin Point areas is vandalism and poor planning.

- we need coastal tall forest protected . You cannot replace it with    landscaping and street tree planting.
- we all know now in 2019, that taking down a tree canopy immediately heats up the local environment. (
 people are complaining about excessive heat)
- we all know that trees are carbon ‘sinks’ and oxygen makers.
- we all know that our human footprint has too much impact on the            environment. ( increased water
 runoff, loss of biodiversity, radiant heat from hard surfaces, loss of animal habitat etc etc)
- we also know that we need housing, but housing with better and more thoughtful planning - clever design ie.  
 smaller “cluster “houses,  common green space, passive solar, etc etc.
- we don’t need the repetition of current urban “design” that ignores the environment.(people are complaining
 about the cost of heating and cooling).

Yours Sincerely, Robyn Russell.
Sent from my iPad




